
 

 

 

160, Long Lane, Hillingdon, UB10 0EH 
Tel: 01895 234577 email: hillingdon@rcdow.org.uk 

www.rcdow.org.uk/hillingdon 
 

Sunday 12th January 2020 
The Baptism of the Lord 

Parish Priest:  Fr Matthew Heslin  Deacon:  Rev. Reg Abrahams 

Parish Secretary: Mrs Linda Broadbridge (email: lindab@rcdow.org.uk) 

Office Hours: Monday & Friday 9 am – 3.30 pm, Wednesday 10 am – 2 pm. 

 

 

MASS TIMES THIS WEEK 
Sunday Masses 
Saturday 6 pm 
Sunday 9 am, 11 am, 5.30 pm 
 
Weekday Masses 
Monday 10 am 
Tuesday No Mass 
Wednesday - Saturday 10 am 
 
Exposition and Benediction 
Friday After the 10 am Mass
 7.30 pm 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday  10.30 – 11 am 

 
SVP COFFEE MORNING 
Please join the SVP team next Sunday 
morning after the 9 am and 11 am 
Masses for tea, coffee, biscuits and chat 
in the Hall. 
 
DO YOU HAVE ANY SPARE LEGO 
CLUTTERING UP YOUR HOUSE? 
We are planning a number of activities in 
the New Year to raise funds for the new 
Community Meeting Room.  For one of 
these we will need quite a lot of Lego.  If 
you have any at home that you no longer 
use and are happy to donate, please 
contact Jasia at 
hillingdongac.rcdow.org.uk to arrange 
collection. Thank you. 
 
JOY - THE INFALLIBLE SIGN OF 
GOD'S PRESENCE 
A talk at the London Jesuit Centre, (114 
Mount Street, London W1K 3AH) on 
Friday 17

th
 January between 7 – 9 pm. 

The liberating virtue of joy is much 
needed in our world today. Let’s learn 
about it, reflect upon it, and pray 
for it.   The speaker will be David Wells.   
If you would like to book for this event 
please search:  London Jesuit Centre on 
Eventbrite. 
 
 

 
CATHOLIC PAPERS 
There has been a change in the way we 
are being asked to pay for our Catholic 
papers, from the end of January, and so 
we are going to reduce the numbers that 
we sell.  Many of them are available 
online so, if you would prefer to 
subscribe either digitally or to receive 
your own paper copy, please visit www  
.catholicherald.co.uk or 
www.thecatholicuniverse.com for more 
information.  If you prefer the Ireland’s 
Own that can also be subscribed to at 
www.irelandsown.ie.  
 
COUNTING ROSTER 
Our counting teams are asked to collect 
their new roster from the letter rack in 
the porch.  Many thanks. 
 
SCRIPTURE ROAD SHOW  
All are invited to Westminster Cathedral 
from 30th January to 1st February to 
explore the Year of the Word in the 
‘Tents of Meeting’ which will be set up in 
the side chapels, and view specially 
commissioned artwork around the 
theme of ‘The God Who Speaks’. 
Resources, activities and presentations 
will suit all ages, groups welcome. For 
further details see 
https://rcdow.org.uk/faith/  
 
STANDING ORDERS 
Once again, many thanks to all those of 
you who have taken out a Standing 
Order for the Parish.  It is much 
appreciated as it helps with the 
accounting!  However, it appears that 
some forms have been misread by the 
banks and some of you are paying two 
amounts rather than having your old 
order updated.  Please check your 
statements and get in touch with your 
bank if this is you.  Thanks again! 
 
WEEKLY COLLECTION  Thank you for 
your Offering last week of £2,219.66. 
 

 
EAMONN DUNNE RIP 
The funeral will take place on Thursday, 
16

th
 January at 10 am.  We extend our 

sympathy to his family and friends.  May 
he rest in peace. 
 
CONFIRMATION COURSE 2020 
Our Course begins on Wednesday, 15

th
 

January, at 7.30 pm in the Parish Hall 
with a meeting for ALL parents.  The first 
session for the candidates is the 
following Wednesday, 22

nd
 January, also 

at 7.30 pm in the Hall. 
 
CARITAS VOLUNTEER 
Caritas Westminster is recruiting at least 
one Representative for Social Outreach 
from each parish to help communication 
between the Parish and Caritas to 
support and grow charitable activities. 
They will help to display posters and 
flyers, speak in Masses, learn about new 
tools and models for social action and 
share best practice between parishes. If 
you would like to become a Caritas 
Representative, please speak to your 
Parish Priest.  
 
VOLUNTEER FOR CAFOD WESTMINSTER 
CAFOD is looking for volunteers who 
have a passion for, and experience of, 
working with young people. We need 
people who have a commitment to 
CAFOD’s aims and values and an interest 
in sharing our work in primary and 
secondary schools through delivering 
assemblies or workshops. CAFOD will 
provide training and support, and 
expenses will be paid.  Volunteering 
assignments will be in local Catholic 
schools and you can either work on your 
own or as part of a team. None of our 
work is possible without you, so join us 
an put your faith into action. 
If you are interested please email Chris 
Driscoll at wschools@cafod.org.uk or call 
07776 493162. 
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